
Dll 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Wednesday 9th May 2018 
 
Dear Parents,  

Footsteps Training 

We are pleased to inform you that Year 1 will be taking part in Footsteps Training on Thursday 17th May and Monday 

21st May during the afternoon. 

Footsteps is a practical pedestrian training scheme for young children, which develops awareness of roads and helps 

them live safely with traffic. Children go out into the local area with a trained tutor to observe the traffic and discuss 

road safety. The scheme encourages children to learn to think for themselves and gradually get better at dealing 

with roads and traffic. 

Last week you will have received hard copies of the Parental Consent Form and Parent Guide. Please could you 

return the consent form by Friday 11th May at the latest.  

This is such a worthwhile experience that will stand your child in good stead for years to come.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs Lane and Mrs Ali 

School Travel Team  

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
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